Sue Harrison

From: kwbigbird <kwbigbird@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 7:20 PM

To: Sue Harrison

Subject: RE: Joint SAB / PAAT Workshop Agenda

Hi Sue....Please forward my opinion re: any proposal to the Key West City Commission re: parking fees or
expansion, speed limits, a new coordinator and ways to address bicycle/ moped, and pedestrian safety.

I oppose funding new studies or a new coordinator through parking revenues.

| am opposed to any increase in parking fees or expansion of paid parking into any more neighborhoods. | support free
parking for residents with decals from 6:00 pm to 8.00 am and all day Sundays.

Any speed limit proposal should take into account that a posted speed limit will be, in effect, 10 miles an hr more than
posted as explained by Officer Stockton. No citation for 5 mph over.....usually 9 mph before citation is given

Keep South Roosevelt posted speed limit at 30 mph
Those who support alternative transportation should lead by example.

Parking garages are still viable..the only way to reduce auto traffic in Key West is to close the 7-mile bridge or stop TDC
advertising to drive the scenic Overseas Highway.

Alternative Transportation for working people is not always feasible ... stop demonizing people who drive to work.

Re: Bicycle, moped, pedestrian safety...focus on drivers who ignore laws already in place...speeding, yielding right of
way...aggressive driving.

limit number of bicycle, moped rentals...require moped rental operations to carry insurance for damage caused by their
clients. Too many renters are inexperienced at riding mopeds or bicycles...especially in our small, over crowded streets.

Thank you....

Allen Tidball
Sent via the Samsung GALAXY S®4, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone



